



After the holidays, we will revisit games to develop our auditory memory and take part in phoneme identification activities. These will help the children get ready for learning phonics.

We are still in need of empty transparent hand wash dispensers (size 300ml) to use in our paint area. Please bring us as many as you can!

Thank you for coming to support your child at our 'Nursery Rhyme Nativity' performances. We hope you enjoyed the performance as much as the children did! We are sure that you will agree with us that the children were fabulous and we are so proud of them all for trying their best.

After the holidays, we will welcome some new children into our nursery. We will have eleven new children in total and we are sure that the children we already have in nursery will help them to settle into nursery life very quickly.

As this will be the last newsletter of 2019, we would like to wish you and your families a very Happy Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Please remember that nursery will close for the Christmas holidays tomorrow, Friday 20th December and will re-open on Monday 6th January 2020.

We really appreciate all the support that you have given to us and your children this term. It is lovely to see the progress that they have made. Thank you again for your 50p contributions, we are hoping to buy some new resources for the outdoor area and give the children more opportunities to bake in the spring term.

We hope that you enjoy all your Christmas festivities with your families and we will see you in 2020.

Merry Christmas and thank you again Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough.